
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th December 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On the 17th December 2019 we are proposing to take all of the children in Reception to 

Year 4 to Holy Trinity Church Seghill for a Christingle Service.  The children will leave school 

just after lunch and return before 3pm.  As we will be walking to the church, children will 

need to have a warm coat and suitable footwear. 

 

To comply with adult/child ratios we will need volunteers to walk to the Church with the 

children.  If you are able to help kindly complete the form below and we will contact you 

if you are needed. 

 

Kindly complete the consent form below and return to school by 13th December. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Christingle Service 17.12.19 

 

I give consent for my child ……………………………………………… Class…………………….. 

to attend the Christingle Service. 

 

Signed…………………………………………….  Parent/Carer 

 

Date ……………………………………………… 

 

I am able to volunteer to go to the Christingle service 

 

Signed……………………………………………… Print name…………………………………….. 


